
 

 

 

 

 

King and Queen County Electoral Board Monthly Meeting 

February 14, 2017 

 

Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:30 a.m. 

 

The monthly Electoral Board was held at Java Jack’s, Tappahannock, Virginia; in attendance was 
Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General  Registrar and 
Mary Ann Levere, Secretary. 

 

Minutes were reviewed and approved. 

 

Old Business 

As of today, the Registrar’s Office has received thirteen Officer of Election reappointment letters,   
eleven accepted and two Officers declined the positions.   

 

A driver has been secured for equipment delivery and pickup. 

 

Armistead contacted Tom about the handicap ramp at precinct 101, have not received a reply, he will 
follow up with him. 

 

Tom has contacted Diane concerning the Expense Budget FY 17/18.  She may need to attend the budget 
hearing to clarify several line items. 

 

New Business 

Next Board meeting will be held on March 1, 2017 at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Meeting adjourned 9:40 a.m. 

 

 

Mary Ann Levere, Secretary 

 

  


